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Omega Private Academy® - Acworth COVID-19 Response Notice

Question: What are the options for the 2020 2021 school year?

In class instruction: students will attend classes according to a schedule which represents the
best efforts to comply with CDC recommendations (see below).

Online Study: Omega Online has an extensive range of Online classes requiring independent
study by students.

Virtual classes: will only be offered in the event of a mandated shutdown.

Question: What precautions will be put in place for returning to school?

The schedule will allow for alternative in school days and independent study days. All
students will be in school for at least two days per week. This will allow for reduced class size
to facilitate social distancing.

Morning arrival times will be staggered to prevent overcrowding of the bistro.

Students and staff will wear masks. Individuals should have their own reusable masks, but
additional masks will be available in case they are needed.

Hand sanitizer will be available in each classroom.
Enhanced cleaning will continue.

Temperature screenings will be carried out for all staff and students upon arrival. Anyone with
a fever of over 100.4° F will be isolated and sent home.

During lunch time students will use seating inside and outside of the building. Students may
not share lunches.

Hand washing will be encouraged.

Question: What will the school do in the case of a student, member of staff or family
member contracts the virus?

e The individual may not return to school until they receive a negative test for the virus.

Question: What are the parents’ responsibilities?

¢ Talk to your students about the pandemic and the importance of complying with
precautions.

Do not send your student to school if they have any COVID-19 symptoms, have been
diagnosed with the virus or have been exposed to someone with symptoms or a conformed
case.

Please notify the school in the case of COVID-19 infections or exposure.






